

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Sal Ducker Head of School: Libby Thomassen

Tuesday, 17th December 2024

## The Bucks Herald - Nativity Special

Dear Parents and Carers.

I am excited to share that Year Two will be featured in the Bucks Herald Nativity Special, which will be published on Wednesday, 18th December. This special Christmas edition will be on sale in local retail outlets for £1.70 per copy for one week from the publication date (subject to availability). It's a wonderful keepsake for families to enjoy during the festive season!

For family members outside the local area, a limited number of copies are available for postal orders. To arrange this, please contact the Bucks Herald directly on 0330 403 3004. Please note that the photographs will be published in the newspaper and online, and only children with the relevant photo permissions were included in the photograph.

If you have any questions, you can reach out to the Bucks Herald team on 0330 403 3004 or via email at specialeditions@nationalworld.com.

Yours faithfully,



